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Ben Schofield

From: Town of Victoria Park <business@vicpark.wa.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 24 June 2024 17:30
To: Ben Schofield
Subject: Vic Park Business E-newsletter - June 2024

 

Welcome to the Vic Park Business E-newsletter! The newsletter for Victoria Park 
businesses and subscribers looking for information on what is going on in the local 
business community. Read below for information on business initiatives, workshops, 
events and opportunities to help grow your business.  

  

Business Events and Training  

  

Curtin Ignition Program scholarships applications close soon! 
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Applications are now open for the 2024 Curtin Ignition Program. The one-week training 
program is designed for aspiring entrepreneurs, academics and corporate innovators to 
both trial and prepare business ideas for the commercial market. 

The Town of Victoria Park is sponsoring two fully funded places this year. 

Scholarship applications close 5 July 2024.  Criteria for scholarships along with how to 
apply can be found here. 

  

 
  

Registrations for Reach Her Inc's Business School closes 28 June 

We're thrilled to announce the launch of Reach Her Inc's Business School, designed to 
empower aspiring female entrepreneurs with the knowledge and skills needed to 
kickstart their businesses successfully. This project is proudly supported by Town of Vic 
Park's economic development grant. 

A comprehensive 12-week free program aimed at providing participants with essential 
tools and insights to navigate the world of business. 

Apply here 
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From refining your business idea to setting achievable goals, overcoming challenges, and 
mastering key business modules, the curriculum is crafted to equip you with practical 
know-how and strategic thinking. 

 
  

Unleashing the power of video for business growth and emotional 
engagement  

You’re invited to attend The Hub, Bentley Technology Park on July 23 for an exclusive, 
free 
workshop: Beyond the Frame: Unleashing the Power of Video for Business Growth and 
Emotional Engagement. 

This 2-hour workshop is designed to help you elevate your business with video marketing, 
whether you’re a newcomer or looking to enhance your skills. 

For more information or to secure your spot please click here. 

 
  

Upcoming practical workshops from Small Business Development 
Corporation 

Register here 

Register now 
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 Pitching and Presenting your Business - 26 June 2024, 10:00am Online 
 Writing Effective Policies and Procedures - 26 June 2024, 10:00am Online 
 Xero for Beginners - 27 June 2024, 9:30am Online 
 Pricing to Make a Profit - 28 June 2024, 9:30am Online 
 More workshops... 

  

News 

  

The Town has prepared a new draft local planning policy ‘Bicycle 
Parking, Car Parking and Access for Non-Residential Development’. 

The policy provides businesses with greater flexibility and choice to provide parking in 
accordance with their individual needs through removing regulation that mandates the 
amount of car parking each business should provide. 

Public comments are invited from 1 July to 28 July 2024. To view the draft policy and 
make a submission, visit www.yourthoughts.vicpark.wa.gov.au or contact the Town on 
9311 8111 or admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au. 

  

The Town of Victoria Park acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land, the 
Whadjuk Noongars from the Noongar nation of Australia and pays respect to past, 

present and emerging leaders. 
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Town of Victoria Park 

99 Shepperton Road, Victoria Park 

Locked Bag 437, Victoria Park WA 6979 

You are receiving this email as you have 

subscribed to the Town of Victoria Park Business 

newsletter or are a registered business within 

the Town of Victoria Park. If you would like to 

unsubscribe, please click below. If you have any 

questions about business support available 

please email business@vicpark.wa.gov.au 

Preferences  |  Unsubscribe  

   
  

  

 


